
Report of the visit by Astonishment Mapurisa and his 
wife to Worlingworth CEVC Primary School. 
 
Pupils, parents, staff governors and members of the Parish Church were 
delighted to welcome Superintendent Mapurisa and his wife to their village 
school. The association between the Home and our school has been going now 
for 21 years and it was wonderful for us all to receive this visit and hear news of 
our friends. We had a shared lunch followed by a recent video and children had 
the opportunity to ask questions. We then presented a cheque for £200 which 
was money raised from ticket sales of our annual play. The pupils then treated 
our guests to some of the songs from the play, some appellation dancing and 
some maypole dancing (where our visitors could see the implication of someone 
going wrong!)  I was especially pleased at the timing of this visit as I shall be 
leaving as Head to take up another headship locally. Astonishment and I were 
able to discuss how best to enhance communications and I have promised to 
keep in touch from my new school. It was a truly marvellous afternoon and one to 
cherish. 
 

 
 



 


